
UNITED WAY 2009
 

To Chinese Culture Center Members, Supporters and Friends:
 

First of all, thank you all for supporting United Way campaign and the Chinese 
Culture Center in the past years! 

Our mission is to build a strong, progressive and harmonious community through 
many service programs such as the Chinese Language education programs for all 
ages and cultural backgrounds (we are the largest provider of such programs in 
the area), youth summer camp and various cultural activities which enhance the 
social exchange and outreach to other communities.  We were one of the proud 
sponsors for the 9th Annual Riverfront Dragon Boat Races and Asian Festival in 
Hartford on Saturday,  August 15.  Every year  we will put together a free and 
open-to-public  Chinese New Year Gala Show around the February timeframe. 
The  upcoming  Gala  Show  will  be  on  Saturday,  2/6/2010  at  the  Welte  Hall, 
Central Connecticut State University, New Britain, CT.   This year our Gala Show 
will also celebrate the 30th Anniversary of the founding of the Chinese Culture 
Center.

As a qualified United Way agent (United Way Code  5342),  we appreciate the 
support from the CCC members and supporters in the past.  We will continue to 
improve  our  program offerings  to  meet  the demand  from our  community  and 
beyond while continuously building an even stronger not-for-profit organization. 
We welcome your suggestions and we urge you to become part of the volunteer 
team contributing to better community programs. 

  
We want your  continuous support.  Please think of the Chinese Culture Center 
when filling your United Way Campaign pledge with your employer. The Chinese 
Culture  Center  United  Way  Code  is  5342.  Some  companies  may  not  have 
included Chinese Culture Center in their United Way Agencies Booklet; therefore 
you may have to identify us by name and address: 

Chinese Culture Center (United Way Code 5342)
P.O. Box 1380825 
East Hartford, CT 06138-0825

Please email ccc.ct2009@yahoo.com if you have further questions.

Again, thank you very much for your support. 

The Board of Directors
Chinese Culture Center

http://www.ccc-ct.org
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